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Dear parents, 

Greetings!! 

Please be informed that if there is thick fog in any day, then the 

classes will start only at 9 am. Information will be send to you by 

SMS. 

As per the instructions received from ADEK & DOT school buses 

are not allowed to collect students when there is thick fog on any 

day. The picking of children will start only after the fog cleared. So 

the students who are using the transport kindly contact your 

respective bus drivers for the picking time whenever there is fog. 

Thanks for your cooperation. 
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